
Toy Topic 
This week we are looking at toys that we played with as babies. 

We would like each child to bring in a toy, or a photo of a toy, that 

they played with as a baby. This will help us to work towards our 

early learning goal “talk about past and present events in their own 

lives”. Please see the rota that lists your child’s day to bring in their 

toy. 
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Toy Rota 

Wednesday 23rd 

Milah, Jamie, Mya, Jasmine, 

Bronson, Trixie, Lea 

Thursday 24th 

Billy, Emma, Jace, Luke, 

Marley, Bella, Sophia 

               Friday 25th 

Layla, Owen, Oliver, 

Lucy, Ava, Benjamin, 

 Aleksander 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Focus Children Meetings 

Our focus children meetings will continue throughout the 

term so please look out for information in your child’s book 

bag. Please return the Focus Week information to school by 

the due date. If you are unable to make your appointment 

please let us know. 

PE Kit and Spare clothes 

We have started our formal PE sessions this term. 

Children need a PE kit (each piece labelled) which 

should be left on their coat peg. We will return these 

each half term for washing. 

PE KIT:   white t-shirt, Black shorts, black slip on/ 

Velcro PE shoes  

Children also need a set of spare clothes kept on 

their pegs. Unfortunately, clothes that we have lent 

have not returned so we are struggling if we need to 

change children. 

 

 

 

Reading 

Don’t forget that a few minutes reading with 

your child every day can make all the 

difference. Children who read 5 times per week 

at home are entered into a weekly prize raffle. 

We are continuing with our weekly “Love to 

Read” books. Please return every Thursday so 

that your child can choose another. 

 

 

 

Cooking 

Mrs Turner will be cooking with Reception every week this 

term. Maenporth & Gyllyngvase will cook alternate weeks. 

We ask for £3 per term to cover this. Please send money in 

a named envelope to Miss Brittain or Miss Sidaway. 
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